
Welcome back to Spring Term
2, another half term that has
lots of wonderful and exciting

things in store!
We hope you all enjoyed a
restful half term holiday. 

SCHOOL VALUES

LOVE

COMPASSION

FORGIVENESS

With knowledge we can
know, with faith and love
we can change the world. 

‘Go and do likewise’ Luke
10:37 

As we flourish, others do
too. 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER26th February 2024

Attendance: 
Foundation stage: 91%

Year 1: 96.7%

Year 2: 94%

Year 3: 94%

Year 4: 99%

Year 5: 94%

Year 6: 86.2%

Well done Year 4!

Key dates for after school clubs:

Lego Club (FS2, Y1,Y2) - 

Monday: 26/02, 04/03, 11/03, 18/03  

Boy's & Girl's Football (Y3,4,5,6) -

Monday: 26/02, 04/03, 11/03, 18,03

Fun & Games (FS2, Y1, Y2 )- Tuesday        

20/02, 27/02, 05/03, 12/03, 19/03

Fun & Games (Y3,4,5,6) - Wednesday       

21/02, 28/02, 06/03, 13/03, 20/03

We have started a new initiative in school
and staff will be presenting pupils with
positive postcards for various different

achievements in school- look out for them
coming home!



Key Diary dates:
Wednesday 6th March: FS and Year 1 Phonics workshop for parents

with Miss Marsh and Mrs Carter. 9.00-9.30 am in the hall.
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day- please dress as your

favourite book character!
Wednesday 13th March: snuggle up with a book event. Parents are

invited into classrooms from 3.10pm to read with their child.
Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day! Wear red or any official red nose
day merchandise- £1 donation. There will be a coffee morning in the
hall to raise funds. Donations of cakes will be welcomed from Monday

11th March. We would love to see as many of you there as possible. 
Tuesday 19th March: Rock Steady Concert, 10.30am in school hall. For

parents of our rockstars only!
Wednesday 20th March: class photographs.

Wednesday 20th March: Lent mass in church @ 2.15pm. Parents
welcome. 

Friday 22nd March: school closes for Easter holidays. 

Please look out for further
information coming about a

sponsored reading event in March!
This initiative will hopefully raise
lots of money to purchase new

reading books for school. 

We will be launching our ‘Masked
reader’ competition in March.
Different members of staff,

disguised, will be read and children
have to guess the member of staff

correctly!


